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Measure M2 Eligibility Review Recommendations for Fiscal Year 2017-18 Expenditure Reports

The Measure M2 Ordinance requires that all Orange County local agencies annually satisfy eligibility
requirements in order to receive net Measure M2 revenues. As part of this requirement, fiscal year
2017-18 expenditure reports and resolutions were submitted by all local agencies. In May, the cities
of Santa Ana and Stanton were deemed ineligible by the Board of Directors, and their expenditure
reports were subsequently excluded from further review. In June, the Orange County Transportation
Authority Taxpayer Oversight Committee reviewed and affirmed that all currently conditionally eligible
local agencies’ (excluding the cities of Santa Ana and Stanton) expenditure reports were consistent
with Measure M2 requirements. Based upon this determination, Board of Directors approval is now
requested to find all currently conditionally eligible local agencies eligible to receive net Measure M2
revenues for fiscal year 2018-19.

Find all conditionally eligible local agencies (excluding the cities of Santa Ana and Stanton) eligible to
receive net Measure M2 revenues for fiscal year 2018-19.
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